
 

 

       SPECIAL SESSION    RUSH COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS     August 18, 2022 
  
The Rush County Board of Commissioners met in special session Thursday August 18, 2022, at 
2:30 p.m. with Commissioners Mark Bacon, Paul Wilkinson and Ron Jarman. Auditor Tammy 
Justice and County Attorney Leigh Morning were also present. 
 
Commissioner Mark Bacon called the meeting to order at 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the building for sale on 2nd street in Rushville, Indiana. 
 
Commissioner Ron Jarman indicated the buildings located on 110,112,114 and 118 W. 2nd 
Street are listed for sale.  Jarman advise that one building is for sale in the amount of $139,900 
and the other building in the amount of $39,000.  The property is located near the Rush County 
Courthouse and the property would only be used for Rush County only. Discussion was held. 
 
Commissioner Ron Jarman made a motion to make an offer of $130,000 for all properties 
involved not to exceed $150,000.00 contingent on the appraisal and the approval of the County 
Council.  Seconded by Paul Wilkinson.  All were in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
County Attorney Leigh Morning indicated the county is required to have two appraisals by two 
independent appraisers.  Discussion was held to ask Rusty Harmeyer and Kenny Aulbach 
Company to appraise the all of the properties. 
 
 
Commissioner Ron Jarman made the motion to adjourn. Commissioner Paul Wilkinson 
seconded.  All were in favor.  Motion carried.    
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